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July 16, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DT12-144

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find one original and two (2) copies of the finalized revisions to our NHPUC No. 4
Telephone Tariff relating to Toll VOIP-PSTN Traffic as mandated by the Federal Communications
Commission (FCC) in WS Docket Nos. 10-9, ect. (FCC 11-161) which was approved by the NHPUC in DT
12-144. An electronic version of this filing has also been emailed this date to
executive.director@puc.nh.gov.

Please call me at 278-9911 or e-mail me at anich@bwtc.net if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Art Nicholson
V.P. Operations

Enc.
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